MALA Last-Minute Game Changes
www.madlax.org 
The biggest challenge is when our fields are unplayable due to soggy conditions.    
We will try to make this call by the Thursday prior to the weekend and will notify coaches that games will need to be moved to alternate Verona fields or in some cases the opposing teams fields.     With last minute changes you are responsible for notifying the referees and opposing team coaches that the location has changed.    The easiest way to do this is send an e-mail to Jeremy Sullivan the referee coordinator for our conference.   His e-mail is malabyoc@gmail.com   and if change is made less than 24 hours prior please call 708-269-2700.    Opposing coaches contact information can be found on the MALA website.
 All games are a scheduled on the MADLAX site (Madison Area Lacrosse Association) and then filter down to our Verona Lacrosse site.    During the season, if you need to add, change a date, time or location of a game you will do it on the madlax.org site.   The change will automatically filter down to our website as well as the opposing team’s site.   All parents, players, coaches will be sent an automatic e-mail.      The MALA site is for changes to GAMES ONLY, the Verona Lacrosse site if for changes to PRACTICES ONLY.    You may want to assign a parent from your team or your team manager to handle changes on the websites.  It is up to you to communicate who is responsible.
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